
 
 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 
 
TO: 

 
FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

 
FROM: 

 
DEBRA WOODS, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

 
DATE: 

 
SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 

 
RE: 

 
ONE RIVERFRONT COMMISSION APPOINTMENT OF ALTERNATE 

MEMBER JESSICA PARIS-MANROE AS A REGULAR MEMBER 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
 

 
In July of 2021, candidates for the One Riverfront Commission were interviewed by the 

One Riverfront Interview Committee, who subsequently recommended the appointment of 

three regular members and one member as an alternate in case of a mid-year vacancy. These 

appointments were approved by the Fruita City Council at their meeting of July 20, 2021.  

 

On August 3, 2021, the City of Grand Junction Clerk’s Office was notified that recently-

appointed regular member JoAnna Woodruff resigned from the One Riverfront 

Commission, thus creating a vacancy.   

 

The appointment of alternate member Jessica Paris-Manroe as a regular member to the One 

Riverfront Commission will fill the vacant seat left by JoAnna Woodruff. 

 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
 

 
N/A 

 
APPLICABILITY TO CITY GOALS AND OBJECTIVES 
 
 

 
Representation of the City on regional boards and commission help to promote the City’s 

interests and concerns and provides a link between these agencies and the City of Fruita. 
 
OPTIONS AVAILABLE TO THE COUNCIL 
 
 

 
1. Accept, deny or amend the recommendation of the selection committee for the 

appointment of Jessica Paris-Manroe to the Riverfront Commission as a regular 

member 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

 
It is the recommendation of staff that the Council by motion: 

 



 
 

 

APPROVE THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE RIVERFRONT COMMISSION 

INTERVIEW COMMITTEE AND APPOINT JESSICA PARIS-MANROE TO THE 

RIVERFRONT COMMISSION AS A REGULAR MEMBER TO FILL THE 

VACANCY CREATED BY THE RESIGNATION OF JOANNA WOODRUFF 

 


